
 

 
 

Executive Committee  
8:00 a.m. ** 

December 6, 2024 
Dean’s Conference Room 

Kyle Hall, Third Floor, Radford, VA 
 



Committee Discussion 
Rector Smith expressed his appreciation to the committee chairs for their thoughtful work prior to 
meetings and their continued work to improve the work of the committee.  The committee chairs 
shared some highlights of the previous day, including the value of meeting with students at Winter 
CARD and in the Artis Center classrooms.  

 
Closed Session 
Rector Smith requested a motion to move into closed session.  Mr. Tyler Lester made the motion that 
the Executive Committee of the Radford University Board of Visitors convene a closed session 
pursuant to Section 2.2-3711 (A) Item 1 and 8 under the Virginia Freedom of Information Act for the 
discussion of personnel matters, more specifically 
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